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Looking Ahead
2/14- Valentine’s Day Party
3/3-3/7- Read Across America
4/1- Re-Enrollment Due Date
4/1- Start of Quarter 4
4/8- Parent-Teacher
Conferences
4/15- Easter Party
4/16-4/21- Easter Break
4/22 - Earth Day Activities

Valentine’s Day is coming up in February! A list of the students’ names will be sent home if your child
would like to bring in valentines for classmates! MCA will provide all other party materials.

Parent-Teacher Conferences

Quarter 2 conferences are optional but encouraged for any
guardian who wishes to sign up for a 15 minute parent-

teacher conference. If you did not attend quarter 1
conferences, then quarter 2 conferences are required. Sign

up links will be emailed out to parents. 

We are looking forward to meeting with you on
Thursday, January 30th to talk about what your child

has been learning!

Please sign up for a conference by
Thursday, January 23rd.

We are going to provide an After School
Basketball Club from 3-4 PM for
interested students. This club will run
through March. Prekindergarten to 4th
grade students will meet every Thursday
after school. 5th-8th grade students will
meet every Tuesday after school. If your
child submitted a permission slip to
participate in this club, please send a
note every week on the day of the club
indicating that they are staying after
school for the club. 

PTO Meeting
Families are welcome to
participate in our Parent-

Teacher Organization (PTO)
at anytime throughout the
school year. The PTO is an

open group to all families of
MCA students. We need
families to take an active

role in their children’s
education and this is a great
way to make that happen!

Join us for our first planning
meeting on Thursday,

September 26th at 6:30 PM.

Re-Enrollment
To re-enroll your child for next school

year, log into Gradelink using your
assigned username and password.
Our school code is 3346. For help,

please email
director@mtchristian.org. Once

logged in, click “re-enroll” and fill out
the digital form. In an effort to

provide small class sizes, available
spaces will be limited and the class

will be closed when filled. The
registration fee is only 1 per family

and will be applied to 2025 tuition if
paid before April 1st. 
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